
 

  
 

 

 

 
November 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 
 

I am delighted to confirm that our Christmas Production of ‘Cinderella’ will take place on 10th December 

2016 at Queen Emma School.  There will be two performances at 1.30 p.m. and 3.30 p.m. and doors will 

open 15 minutes before each performance. 

During their interactive adaptation of Cinderella, the West End in Schools Theatre Company will need 

everyone in the audience to help Cinderella go to the Royal Ball by singing along to the songs, performing 

magical moves and learning the Prince Charming Cha Cha Cha!  There are a host of characters who will also 

help Cinderella go to the Ball, like her friend Buttons, her magical furry friends and her Fairy Godmother!  

Initially tickets for either performance will be on sale at the PSFA School Disco on Friday 25th November in 

the Community Room and tickets will be issued directly.  Tickets will cost £4 per child and £2 per adult.  

Please complete the booking attached and bring it with you when purchasing tickets (booking forms will be 

available should you forget!). 

This production is suitable for children in Reception through to Y6.  We are sure the performances will be 

very popular, but we have only 150 children’s tickets for each show so cannot offer them to children who 

do not attend Queen Edith or Queen Emma Schools.  As previously, children must be accompanied by an 

adult as we do not have sufficient staff in school to supervise all the children.  

Our next Saturday Theatre Group will take place on 4th February 2017 with two performances of ‘Rapunzel 

and the Tower of Doom’.  Please note this date has changed since publication of the school calendar.  Do 

keep the date free! 

With kind regards 

 

 
 

Caroline Peet 

Executive Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

REPLY SLIP - CINDERELLA 

 

Name of children attending:    ________________________________ Class:      ___________ 

      _______________________________ Class:  ___________ 

      _______________________________ Class: ___________ 

     ________________________________ Class:  ___________ 

 

Number of adult tickets required: ________________________________ 

 

Total amount paid:   ________________________________ 

 

Please indicate which performance you would like to attend: 

  1.30 p.m. □   3.30 p.m. □ 

Please tick if you are happy to have tickets for the other performance if your preferred show is fully 

booked.  □ 

Please bring your completed form to the School Disco or return it to the school office by Monday 5th 

December 2016.  Remember to enclose your payment and completed form in an envelope. 

 


